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Parish Newsletter 15th/16th July 2023 
  St Alban’s Church 

Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET 
www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

St Hugh’s Church 
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB 

www.sthughsborrowash.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF 

www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

Contact us… 
St Alban’s Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 
6ET Tel.01332 672914  
Office, Pastoral & Mission Support: 
Kay-Lee 07935 609769 
office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
Mon 10-2pm, Tues 10-3pm, Fri 10-3pm 
For Mass Intentions, Admin, Newsletter 
items & any bookings  

Priest: Fr Roji Alex MSFS 
Roji.alex@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
deacon.jcv@gmail.com  
Safeguarding: 
St Alban’s & Oakwood  
Christianne: 07513725329 
Christianne.sammutPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

St Hugh’s Margaret:  
Margaret.burnsPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk  

Hospital Support 
In an emergency call The 
Royal Derby Hospital on 
01332 340131 for the On-Call 
Catholic Chaplain 

Safeguarding The new “Parish Safeguarding Handbook” can be accessed from the Diocese Website 
https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/departments/safegarding One copy is at the back of church  

Scripture Readings –115th Week of Ordinary Time  
Sunday’s year A weekdays year 1 
Online Readings at www.universalis.com/mass 

Our Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s Burns this week: 
Carolyn Ford RIP 

 

BIGGUNS & LITTLEUNS 11.00am-1.00pm A group for all ages. An opportunity to meet new people and enjoy 
watching the children explore and play. We do activities for the children and the adults should they wish to join in. 
But it’s also fine for you to sit back and relax with a coffee and cake.        @ St Alban’s Parish Hall 
 

St Hugh’s  
St Hugh’s have a piety stall available in the 
meeting room with various religious items on sale. 
Please go and have a look after Mass. 

 

Derby Deanery Youth Choir 
For children aged 7 upwards every Tuesday 6:30pm 
until 7.15pm @ St Alban’s Church. (£1 a week) Derby 
Deanery Choir for adults every Tuesday 7.30pm until 
8.30pm (£2 a week) no audition – just lots of great 
singing! Contact Jo for more info 07745 517371 

 

 

Memorial Tree: Anybody wishing to order a leaf for the Memorial Tree can do so now. Please send a note 
to the office containing the person’s name and a short message or dates for inscription on the leaf. 
  
Share your opinions with us!  In preparation for our 175th anniversary in 2025, we are developing a strategy to 
enable our parishes, schools, and chaplaincies to be better supported in their mission.  As announced a few months 
ago, as a first step, we are conducting a consultative phase to develop the most effective plan.  Gathering a cross 
representation of opinions, via an e-survey, this process is designed to gauge reaction to our spiritual themes, 
funding priorities, assess our ability to raise additional funds and consider key fundraising aspects.  We value your 
feedback as we carry out this important piece of work, and ask that you please take a moment to read an overview 
of our plans before responding to this short survey.  Visit www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/news/survey to view the 
overview and complete the survey. 
 
Food Bank -  During the summer break children will not be attending school.  Please,  if you are able, bring donations 
for the local food bank and place them in the box provided in the foyer.  All tins, packets, toiletries etc and any non-
perishables would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Oakwood -  The last celebration of mass at Oakwood will be a thanksgiving mass and will take place on Thursday 
14th September on the Feast of the Holy Cross.  More details to follow.  I would like to take this opportunity to 
extend my thanks to the partnership and all the parishioners involved  over the years at the Church on Oakwood  
 

15th Week of Ordinary Time 
Events are streamed at www.youtube.com/@stalbansderby 

Exposition of the blessed sacrament will be half an hour before each Mass starts. 
Confessions half an hour before weekday mass at St Alban’s and St Hugh’s 

 

Day & Date Place Time Event Mass Intention  

Saturday 15th       Oakwood 6.30pm Mass  

Sunday 16th    
 

St. Hugh’s 9.00am Mass  

St. Alban’s 10.30am Mass Raffaelo and Albino Anzelmo RIP, 

Giuseppe and Carmelina Baldi RIP  Irene 

and Paul Murphy’s intentions 

Monday 17th  
Feria 

St. Alban’s  10.00am Mass Carmel Theresa Breslin RIP 

Wednesday 19th     
Feria 

St. Hugh’s 10.00am Mass  

Thursday 20th       
Feria 
 

St. Alban’s 6.30pm Mass Deceased family members of Sue and 

Martin Brown 

Friday 21st  

Feria 

St. Hugh’s  No Mass  

Saturday 22nd   
 

Oakwood 6.30pm Mass People of the Parish  

Sunday 23rd   
 

St. Hugh’s 9.00am Mass Geraldine O’Shea RIP 

St. Alban’s 10.30am Mass Elizabeth Stack, Intentions of the family 

and friends of Terry and Marie Marshall 

in thanksgiving for answered prayers 

The Apostolic Penitentiary has announced that Pope Francis has granted a Plenary Indulgence for the faithful who take 
part in the Third World Day for Grandparents and the Elderly.  The World Day will be celebrated on Sunday 23rd July under 
the theme “His mercy is from age to age” (Luke 1:50). 
 
Conditions for gaining the plenary indulgence are: 
 
The plenary indulgence will be granted to grandparents, the elderly, and all faithful who participate in the solemn 
celebration presided over by the Pope in St. Peter’s Basilica, as well as to all those who attend Mass in various parts of the 
world. 
 
The indulgence is subject to the usual conditions of sacramental Confession, reception of the Eucharist, and prayer for the 
intentions of the Holy Father. 
 
A plenary indulgence offers remission of the temporal punishment due to sins already forgiven, which can be applied to 
oneself or to the souls in Purgatory. 
 
The Apostolic Penitentiary extends the same Plenary Indulgence to those who dedicate significant time to visit—either 
in-person or by virtual means of communication—their elderly brothers and sisters who are in need or facing difficulties, 
such as the sick, abandoned, and those with disabilities. 
For people who are unable to leave their homes due to serious reasons, spiritual participation in Mass celebrated for the 
World Day through prayer, offering their sufferings, and joining in the broadcasts of the Pope’s various celebrations will 
also grant them the opportunity to obtain a plenary indulgence.  However, the indulgence requires that the faithful 
maintain detachment from sin and intend to fulfil the three usual conditions as soon as possible. 
 

British Sign Language 
Interpreter at St Hugh’s 1st  
and 3rd Sunday of each month 

 

Parish 
Donations 
St Hugh’s 

 

 

 

St Alban’s 
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